MSSA executive committee meeting update 2/13/13
In attendance was:

* Joe Wiita

* Craig Eldred

* BertTracy

* Ken Frosig

* Randy Bastyr

* Jim Romanik

* Dan Torbritzhofer
* Don Moldenhauer

Talked about MSSA membership being a little down at this time compared to last year. The committee

may need to make some phone calls to past members reminding them about the importance of the
MSSA.

The MSSA is starting the process of paying taxes. Randy Bastyr will audit our records which we will
present to a tax advisor sometime in March, TBD. Also in question should Kathy get a 1099 for her work.



